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Fiscal Detail and Notes
Any additional costs to the Office of Marijuana Policy within the Department of Administrative and Financial 
Services as a result of meeting with stakeholder groups to study, review and evaluate changes to the medical 
marijuana industry and report on the findings by January 1, 2022, are anticipated to be minor and can be absorbed 
within existing budgeted resources. 

130th MAINE LEGISLATURE

Resolve, To Direct the Office of Marijuana Policy To Convene Stakeholder Meetings Regarding the 
Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Program

Fiscal Note for Bill as Engrossed with:
C "A" (S-213)

Committee: Veterans and Legal Affairs

Fiscal Note

Minor cost increase - General Fund
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